
Subject Line: Please support Option D to fully fund our school facility needs 
 
Dear Orange County Board of County of Commissioners: 
 
I am a … 
 
I recently learned that the Orange County Board of County Commissioners is considering 
putting an education bond on the ballot this November. The bond could raise sufficient 
capital to upgrade and, in some cases, replace school buildings in the Chapel Hill 
Carrboro City Schools and the Orange County Schools, giving our children the learning 
environment they deserve.  
 
You have been given a series of options that include both county commitments and a 
possible bond that could be placed on the ballot in November 2024. I strongly encourage 
you to select "Option D,” which includes a $630 million bond. This is a substantial and 
needed investment in our school buildings, which have been in disrepair for decades.  
 
I understand that option D will likely require a tax increase, but the health and safety of our 
children should be our highest priority.  Please let the voters of Orange County decide 
whether they want to make a substantial investment in our community’s future. 
 
All the best, 


